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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

C950

QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Tuesday, 9 September 2014

Hon Robin Chapple to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for
Energy.

With reference to the Pilbara Underground Power Project in Karratha (PUFP), I ask:

1. How many employees or directors of Horizon Power or
contractors/consultants were members of the Shire of Roebourne during the
time ofthe establishment and decision making by the Shire of the PUFP?

2. Did Horizon Power advise the people above that they should declare an
interest to the shire of their involvement in the project?

If no to (2), why not?

I thank the Han. Member for some notice of this question.

1. Two.

2. Yes.

3.N/A


